

Underwriting t 020 7202 1500 f 020 7202 1666

Ms Tiplady-Startin Gender GP Office 7 35-37 Ludgate Hill London EC4M 7JN

30 March 2021

Sent to: k\*\*\*@\*\*\*.com

## Dear Ms Tiplady-Startin

Thank you for your email of the 23 March 2021 requesting information about MDU indemnity in respect the provision of clinical care to transgender patients.

The MDU is a member owned mutual organization. The benefits of membership extend to individual members only and can include access to legal advice and assistance as well as indemnity against claims made against individual members in respect of their clinical practice. We ask members to keep us updated as to the work they are undertaking, this is so that we can advise if we can extend the benefits of membership for the procedures/treatment in question. We are always happy to take specific questions from individual members about the nature and scope of their work.

The information you have provided is helpful in terms of the guidance that clinicians can refer to in the absence of NICE guidance. Thank you for providing this.

Yours sincerely

Sharmala Pranklin
Deputy Head of Underwriting

Pranklin